
San  Carlos  Friends  of  the
Library: About Us

 Welcome  to  the  San
Carlos Friends of the
Library  (SCFOL)  
website.  This  site
includes  current
information  about
SCFOL & the San Carlos

Branch Library as well as their history. Proceeds from  SCFOL
memberships, donations, & Monthly Used Book Sales constitute
the  backbone  financial   support  for  quality  programing,
equipment & materials for the San Carlos Branch Library, & our
continued work toward the building of a 25,000 sq. ft. library
that will meet the future needs of our community.

On this website, you can find out how you can VOLUNTEER, JOIN
or DONATE to SCFOL. https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/

To become a SCFOL Volunteer, you can
also contact SCFOL Volunteer co-chair,
Sue Dennis. Leave your name & contact
information at the library, ATTENTION:
Sue Dennis, SCFOL Volunteers.

The San Carlos Friends of the Library (SCFOL) is a completely
volunteer organization, an Affiliate Chapter of  the Friends
of the San Diego Public Library, a 501 (c)(3) organization.
Although the San Carlos Branch Library opened its doors on
January 9, 1974, May 15, 1982 marked the first meeting of the
San Carlos Friends of the Library. It was founded by 45 area
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residents  with  the  expressed  mission  of  “focusing  public
attention on the library’s services, facilities and needs; to
strengthen and expand library services; and to stimulate the
use of the library facilities as a cultural resource center
for the community.” The first monthly used book sale was held
in August 1982 and netted $242. Our monthly used book sales,
memberships, & donations are our primary revenue sources. We
thank the San Carlos Community for its continued support since
our  early  days  as  we  continue  the  mission  of  the  SCFOL
founders, the FSDPL.


